
BOROUGH OF BEN AVON / AVONWORTH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

Please be advised, effective February 8, 2016, Jordan Tax Service, Inc. was appointed the Deputy Tax 
Collector for the Borough of Ben Avon. All Borough and School Real Estate Tax payments should be 
mailed to our office; an envelope is provided for your convenience. We will also be available at the 
Borough Municipal Building on the following dates for collections at the end of the Discount Period. 
 

Monday May 23rd 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM  Thursday May 26th  1:00 PM to 4:00 PM 
 
Please Note: Payments will no longer be accepted at the Borough Municipal Building Drop Box.  
  
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our office:  724-731-2311 
 
Thank you for your cooperation, 
Jordan Tax Service, Inc. 
 
 

 
 


